
4th January 2024

Dear Parents / Carers of Pupils in Year 3,

Friday 26th January 2024
Ancient Egyptian Experience Day
Dress like an Ancient Egyptian

As part of their History learning about Ancient Egyptians, all Year 3 pupils will be taking part in
an Ancient Egyptian Experience Day at school. As part of this day, the children will be learning
about how the people in Ancient Egypt mummified bodies and they will also bemaking
pyramids, writing hieroglyphics, and drawing a pharaoh.

To help the children immerse themselves in what it would have been like to live in Ancient
Egyptian times, wewould like all of them to come to school dressed as Ancient Egyptians.
Below are some pictures of some Ancient Egyptian costumes that could bemade from a large
t-shirt, or plain dress, and some pieces of cardboard.

We hope youwill support your child to get themost out of the day by dressing up. Please speak
to your child’s teacher if you have any questions.

Thank you,

The Year 3 Team


